
To Whom it May Concern: 

I am writing in opposition to HB BILL 1373. The bill, as currently written, would have 
implications far beyond those I believe are intended. It could interfere with providing 
reproductive services such as IVF in our state. There are couples desperately wanting to 
become parents that are unable to do so without IVF. My niece and her husband are one of 
these couples. It also may affect a woman’s ability to receive lifesaving care during a 
medical emergency such as an ectopic pregnancy.  

 

I implore you to vote no on this bill that will severely restrict health care for women in the 
state of North Dakota. Thank you. 

 

Sue Dill 


